
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

FROM: Richard Derkevorkian, Assembly Member ~ V 
DATE: June 3, 2021 

RE: Ordinance 2021- 2.4 , Amending KPB 22.40.080 to Limit Assembly 
Members' Closing Comments to Three Minutes (Derkevorkian) 

This ordinance is brought forward to amend KPB 22.40.080, Agenda - Order of 
business and is In the best interest of the public 's time. 

This ordinance, if approved, would limit the assembly 's closing comment period 
to three minutes per assembly member in alignment with the public's comment 
time limitations. 

Your consideration is appreciated . 


